
Dear [Community Member/Parent's Name], 

We are excited to announce a series of children's reading workshops designed to foster a love of 

reading and improve literacy skills among our youth. These workshops will be held at [Location] 

on [Dates] from [Start Time] to [End Time]. 

Your involvement in these workshops is invaluable, as we believe that community engagement is 

key to the success of our young readers. We encourage you to register your child and participate 

in these enriching sessions. 

Each workshop will include interactive storytelling, fun reading activities, and opportunities for 

children to share their thoughts about their favorite books. Our goal is to create a supportive 

environment where children can explore literature and develop their reading skills. 

To register or for more information, please contact us at [Contact Information]. We look forward 

to partnering with you in this exciting initiative! 

Thank you for your continued support in promoting literacy in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


